
 

 

CITIZENS OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE MEETING  

 

 

The May 5, 2022 Citizens Oversight Committee Meeting has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting will be held on June 23, 2022 at 7:30am. The 
meeting will be held virtually. Members of the public may not attend 
this meeting in person.  
 
Please contact Leticia Rosas-Mendoza, Clerk of the Board, at (707) 

794-3072 or lrosas@sonomamarintrain.org, if you have any 

questions. 
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